
From: McWilliams, Katherine
To: Deardoff, Amy
Subject: FW: C&H Modification
Date: Wednesday, July 08, 2015 4:18:19 PM

ARG590001
Thanks!
 

From: Anna Weeks [mailto:annaw@arpanel.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 08, 2015 4:14 PM
To: McWilliams, Katherine
Subject: Re: C&H Modification
 
Thank you. 

On Jul 8, 2015, at 4:13 PM, McWilliams, Katherine <MCWILLIAMSK@adeq.state.ar.us>
wrote:

Ms. Weeks,
 
You may request a public hearing any time during the 30 day public comment period.
 
Thanks,
Katherine McWilliams
Engineer
ADEQ, Water Division
501-682-0651
 

From: Anna Weeks [mailto:annaw@arpanel.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 08, 2015 4:01 PM
To: McWilliams, Katherine
Subject: C&H Modification
 
Dear Ms. McWilliams, 
 
It appears that there is not a public hearing scheduled to accept public comments on the
modification of NPDES Permit Number 590001 that was published today.  Can a hearing be
requested?  Thank you for your assistance.  
 
Anna Weeks
Environmental Policy Associate
Arkansas Public Policy Panel
1308 W. 2nd Street 
Little Rock, AR 72201
(501) 376.7913 ext. 19 
annaw@arpanel.org
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